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CIRCULAR 

❖ First Saturday (05.03.2022) will be a holiday.  

❖ Staff members (Teaching/ Non-teaching) who have been allotted admission work must attend 

the duty without fail. Necessary Comp. Off for working on holidays may be availed from the 

office of the undersigned.  

 
 

 
PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. All concerned 

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

3. The Canteen Incharge- To provide sample of the food prepared for quality check by the food committee members. 

4. The File 


